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I am opposing SB 1154, being concerned about property rights and overreach of 

state authority. I am expressing my strong opposition to this bill due to the fact that  

landowners and those who own wells could get usage restrictions (I am referring to 

community water users as well).  

The size of the bill and the disturbing message is frightening.  

I trust that those who wrote this bill will pay attention to testimonies and learn aspects 

they never knew, and retract their ideas of promoting such a frightening prospect. 

Thank you, 

Iolanda Frampton  


